HicH CommissioN FOR THE PEOPLE’s REPUBLIC OF BANGLADESH
CANBERRA

16 March 2020

Notice of postponement of mobile consular camp
28-29 March 2020, Auckland

Owing to the risk of fast spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and concomitant
response in New Zealand in particular on social distancing, restrictions on large
(static) gathering and requirement of mandatory two week’s self isolation for
visitors, the High Commission has decided to postpone the planned mobile
consular camp to be held on 28-29 March 2020 at Auckland.

The schedule for the next camp will be notified in due course. Meanwhile
consular service seekers are advised to obtain such services through postal
arrangements.

-
-

Any inconvenience caused by the postponement is deeply regretted.
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